

Skaneateles Central School District

Nationally Recognized for Excellence 45 East Elizabeth Street Skaneateles, New York 13152 Eric Knuth
Superintendent of Schools
(315) 291-2221

Christine DeMass
Assistant Superintendent
for Business Operations
(315) 291-2268
Fax (315) 685-0347

July 20, 2020

Dear Skaneateles family,

Given recent guidance and regulations released from Governor Cuomo's office and NYSED, the 2020-2021 school year is shaping up to look very different. We know how difficult the absence of a clear future is to all of our students and families. Required health, safety, and social distancing regulations place a great deal of stress on our school resources and limit how we can use our facilities and provide instruction to our students in the coming year. Each of the newly released mandates creates a new set of complications to navigate, all while we strive to maintain the highest level of academic programs possible in an uncertain environment. Your input and communication throughout this year will be critical as we adapt to meet the needs of your children and adhere to constantly changing regulations. The Skaneateles Central School District is in the process of preparing reopening plans and your input is critical. Please respond to this Family Survey-Logistics for Reopening Schools by Sunday, 7/26/2020. For additional information on school reopening guidance, please consult the NYSED links included below.

We will continue to communicate as reopening plans develop and we appreciate your time and participation.

Stronger together,

Eric Knuth

NYSED July 16 Press release

NYSED Reopening Guidance